
NCRA 2022 State Association Group Rate

From: ICRA INDIANA (icra_indiana@yahoo.com)

To: icra_indiana@yahoo.com

Date: Wednesday, December 29, 2021, 04:58 PM EST

NCRA is offering special group rates for their 2022 annual
conference to state associations. See
below for pricing details. We would like
to take advantage of this offer, but need to know if we
would have enough
registrants. Unfortunately, those that have already registered cannot
participate.  To take advantage of this group rate discount, ICRA will
need to submit your
registration on your behalf.   

We would like to participate in both the super early bird rate
and early bird rate (for those who
can't commit before the super early bird
rate deadline). 

Please respond by January 21, 2022 to let us know if
you are interested in joining us for
the SUPER EARLY BIRD RATE.  Please
head to ICRA's website to complete form, ICRA
Group Rate NCRA
Registration.  https://icra-indiana.net/icra-group-rate-registration/ If we have
enough potential registrants (at least 10)
then we will go ahead and proceed with the next steps.
If we are unable to get
enough interest for the SUPER EARLY BIRD RATE we will let you
know so you can register on your own by January 24. 

Please respond by March 1, 2022 to let us know
if you are interested in joining us for
the REGULAR EARLY BIRD RATE.  Please
head to ICRA's website to complete form,
ICRA Group Rate NCRA
Registration. https://icra-indiana.net/icra-group-rate-registration/  If we
have enough potential registrants (at least 10)
then we will go ahead and proceed with the next
steps. If we are unable to get
enough interest for the REGULAR EARLY BIRD RATE we
will let
you know so you can register on your own by March 4. 

https://icra-indiana.net/icra-group-rate-registration/
https://icra-indiana.net/icra-group-rate-registration/


Please let us know if you have any questions.

 

Sent by: Cassandra (Cassie) Nobbe, CTR 
ICRA Website Committee Chair


